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September Newsletter 2017 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents, 

Summer at Beginning Visions has ended and school is back in 
session! We are excited to begin a new season of encouraging 
growth in your infants and toddlers and supporting your 
preschoolers and schoolagers as they hit the books this school 
year! 

As always, the staff at Beginning Visions appreciate the 
sacrifices you as parents make for your children and want you 
to know it does not go unnoticed. Thank you for giving us the 
opportunity to make a positive difference in the life of your 
children. We will continue to our best in supporting and caring 
for your children while here at Beginning Visions.   

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 4 

BV closed for Labor Day  

September 8 

3’s & 4’s go to Gibsonville 
Library 

September 16 

Ms. Beth gets MARRIED!!! 

 

Mr. Robbie’s Riddles… 

I’m light as a feather, yet the 
strongest man can’t hold me 
for more than 5 minutes. 
What am I? 

-ɥʇɐǝɹq 

What building has the most 
stories? 

-ʎɹɐɹqᴉl ∀ 

What two things can you 
never eat for breakfast? 

-¡ɹǝuuᴉp puɐ ɥɔun˥ 

What belongs to you but 
others use it more than you 
do? 

-ǝɯɐu ɹno⅄ 

What starts with an e but only 
has a single letter in it? 

-ǝdolǝʌuǝ u∀ 

 
Figure 1: We sure are happy to see the toddlers/2’s every 
day!! 
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Beginning Visions 
Welcomes…. 

Mrs. Joan, Miss Jazmyn, and 
Miss Justice! 

Mrs. Joan comes to us with a 
Bachelor's degree in Early 
Childhood Development. 
She will be working with our 
4's with Miss Jazmyn, who 
also comes to us with a 4-
year degree in 
Education. We are excited to 
see this team prepare our 4-
year-old students for 
Kindergarten. The children 
are loving their kind, easy-
going, fun, and nurturing 
attitudes. Miss Justice has 
been with us a few weeks 
now and has proven to be a 
very conscientious, fun, and 
friendly teacher. We are 
excited to see her grow as 
she will start her education 
with her Early Childhood 
Credentials soon. Alongside 
Mrs. Angie, they make an 
effective team! 

Happy Birthday to…. 

Ms. Sherita: 9/11 

Mrs. Angie: 9/17 

Mrs. Beth: 9/26 

Mr. Robbie: 9/27 

Figure 2: Mrs. Robin’s new class enjoying the 
Merry-Go-Cycle! 

Figure 3: Our schoolagers showing off their 
oceanic artistic abilities!! 


